

February 15, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir,

The purpose of this letter is to verify your report of reception of our station on the morning of February 13, 1956 during our special broadcast for the National Radio Club.

Your report follows exactly, our log as the program was scheduled. The program was taped but the announcer goofed and I wound up jumping into the breach with a fist full of the nearest records.

As soon as the final reports are in, I intend on sending in a full report to NRC headquarters. The Most distant members sending in reports etc.

Hope your brother was able to recieve us down in Denver as he was the one who arranged the whole thing.

Thanks for your letter.

Sincerely,

Richard F. Deitz Richard F. Deitz Chief Engineer Radio Station WESK Escanaba, Michigan